Earlier this year, Shipley College and our project partner, the Saltaire Collection, were
allocated government funding by the Shipley Town Fund Board to develop proposals for
a Community, Arts, Heritage and Future Technology Centre in the heart of Saltaire. This
IS a significant opportunity to create a new community building that will serve local
people and visitors to Saltaire in the sensitive historical context of a World Heritage Site.

The new Centre is to be located at the corner of Victoria Road and Caroline Street and
it will provide additional classroom and administration space to support the expanding
curriculum of the College. It will also become the new home for the Saltaire Collection
and will provide improved working areas and storage for their large collection of historic
artefacts and documents, as well as a public exhibition space and community
classroom to help engage and inform people about the history of Saltaire and its local
community.

We are planning to begin building work in August 2023 and to be open in August 2024
iIn advance of Bradford’s year as City of Culture in 2025.
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